[bookmark: _GoBack]Distance Learning Resource Site

As the COVID-19 pandemic impacts our schools, and Minnesota school districts adapt their teaching practices, the Education Services Team at the Northwest Service Cooperative and the Northern Sky Regional Center of Excellence have collaborated to create a distance learning resource site to support school leaders and teachers.
 
This resource site is designed to support and assist schools in planning for effective distance learning. The site contains equitable models for distance learning at the district or school level, as well as best practice instructional resources for teachers.  Also included in the site are planning guides, and the latest guidance and planning resources from MDE, MREA, CASEL, among other organizations. Resources will continue to be added and the site updated as more guidance and resources are made available.
 
In this challenging time, we understand that the needs of school districts are rapidly changing. It is our goal to support school leaders, teachers, and the communities of Minnesota.
The site is housed on our NWSC-Teachable Professional Learning page and is free. https://nwsc-learning.teachable.com/
 
We encourage you to utilize the resource site, our teams of school support specialists, and pass this resource along to any contacts at other schools that may find it useful as they move into the process of planning for distance learning.
 
Jake Seuntjens
NWSC Education Services Director jseuntjens@nwservice.org
Becca Neal Northern Sky Regional Center of Excellence Director bneal@mnce.org
Gina Drellack NWSC Education Services Consultant gdrellack@nwservice.org
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